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First name: Richard

Last name: Hall

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: Tongass Wilderness - restore "roadless" rule

 

Dear Forest Service Personnel,

I am placing my objection to the decision to rescind the roadless rule which has protected the Tongass from

desecration. Rescinding the "roadless rule" is bad for the earth by eliminating a carbon sequestering forest. It is

bad for the Tlingit people, destroying land they have lived in harmony with for eons.

 

Richard Hall

2156 Inverness Way

Coupeville, WA 98239

Abrjhall@cablespeed.com

 

Sent from my iPad

 

 


